
20 Jan 06: Welcome 
 
Our Quartermaster, Al Iller is dealing with MYASTHENIA GRAVIS. See the Chaplain's page 
for a new prayer request.  
 
From the Site Manager: I apologize for the scarcity of updates. It has been a very busy 
couple of months during which I have been home just two weekends, most of which were 
spent replacing my primary workstation - long overdue for the upgrade. I will try to get the 
new membership form posted this weekend and get back on track. Thank you for your 
patience and support. 
 
Attention: see the notice regarding the 2006 VLOA Reunion on the Reunion page. 


